Dunwoody Cross Country 2015

Rest-of-Season Activities and Information
While those not on the ‘Championship Season’ roster have completed their practice and race seasons, Dunwoody Cross Country never really ends!  Here are a few pieces of helpful information.

Dunwoody Cross Country Team Events

All Dunwoody XC team members are welcome at the following events:

· Homecoming Parade: Walk With the Team! – Date: Thursday, October 22nd – See website in the week leading up to Homecoming for details!

· End of Season Awards Ceremony – Date: TBA (2nd or 3rd week in November) – Check websites for dates and details

· We will send out announcements for any other team events over the next couple of months

I’m Still in Good Shape…What Should I Do?

Keep training and racing!  There are many 5K (or other distance races) in the metro Atlanta area over the next couple of months.  A few of these are:
· Saturday, October 10th – Run Your Tails Off 5K at Brook Run Park

· Saturday, October 17th – CV Classic 5K at PCMS

· Sunday, October 18th – AIDS Walk Atlanta & 5K Run

· Sunday, October 18th – RunDunwoody 5K

· Thursday, November 26th – Atlanta Thanksgiving Half Marathon

Please see the coaches if you would like more information about these (or other) races.  Remember NOT to wear your uniform if racing in these events!

Seniors “Last One, Fast One” Opportunity

We do have space in the Region Championship Meet on October 24th for seniors who are not on the ‘Championship Season’ roster but would like to race one more time!  If you are interested in this, you must:
1. Be a senior in good standing on the XC team

2. Keep a running log from Thursday, 9/23 to 10/18.  You must commit to running at least 4 days per week (minimum of 3 miles for each run, with at least one run per week that is up tempo in nature).

3. Attend practice every day during “Region Week” (Monday, Oct. 19th – Friday, Oct. 23rd)

Please let a coach know your intent to participate as soon as you know if you would like to compete at the Region Championship on October 24th.

Looking Toward Next Season!

Caught the XC bug and want to a bigger part of the team next season?  Preparation for that can already start.  Here are a few things you can do between now and next August to prepare:

1. For those that do not participate in a spring sport, consider participating in track and field.

2. Get in a regular running routine over the summer!  If you look at those athletes on the ‘Championship Season’ roster, many of them are those that put in the most miles over the summer.  It sets you up to start racing fast early in the season and also helps to prevent injuries.  This is the most important thing you can do to prepare for next season.

3. Listen for announcements in the Spring for our pre-season meeting to be held in May.

4. Plan on attending Summer Conditioning if you are able to!

Many of you have accomplished great things this season, whether it was completing 3 miles for the first time, running your first 5K, or setting a personal record.  Running is a sport for life, so hopefully you will continue with it, no matter what grade you are in.  The great thing about running is that you can always get better, and our team can always get better!

Thanks for all of your hard work and contributions to Dunwoody XC!

-- The DHS XC Coaching Staff

